
   

 

 MACKLIN & DISTRICT 

Your best place for community events, information, advertising and much more!  

Brought to you by the Macklin Chamber of Commerce 
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Town of Macklin Office Hours: 

Monday to Friday 9:00am-12:00pm | 1:00pm -5:00pm 

 

 

Check out our new website at www.macklin.ca 

Box 69 S0L 2C0 | P: 306 753 2256 | F: 306 753 3254 
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CHAMBER BUSINESS & RECREATION EXPO 
May 4, 2019 the Macklin Chamber of 

Commerce had our 3rd annual Business 

Expo.  After 2 years of having a “smaller 

scale” event we decided to expand to 

the Arena and make the event bigger 

and better.  We would like to send out 

a huge thank you to all the vendors, 

expo committee, chamber volunteers 

and the general public for making this 

event a raging success.  Thanks to all of 

you, we exceeded our expectations and 

were very pleased.  Also thanks to our 

MP Rose Marie Falk for appearing and 

listening to citizens concerns.  Please 

stay tuned for next years expo as we 

will strive to improve in any way we 

can.   

 

Stephen Lowe 

President - Macklin 

Chamber of Commerce  

http://www.macklin.ca
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Waste Collection 
 Tuesday – Residential & Business 
 Friday – Business & Industrial Park 
 REMINDER:  Free residential RECYCLE pickup on Tuesdays. 
 Items must be in a 30” x 36” clear plastic bag. 
 

Transfer Station Hours 
 (Macklin Residents only) 
 Tuesday: 4:00 – 8:00pm 
 Thursday: 4:00 – 8:00pm 
 Saturday: 11:00am – 3:00pm 
 

Dog Licensing 

 Male or Female Unaltered Dogs  $40.00 
 Neutered Male or Spayed Female Dogs $20.00 
 Vicious Animal License Fee   $250.00 
 Replacement Tag    $5.00 
 Impoundment Fees:   Fees range from $30.00 to $250.00 
 Contact the Town Office with any questions or concerns. 
 306-753-2256 
 

Business Licensing 
 Business Licenses can be paid at the Town Office.   
 Business Incentive applications can be picked up at the 
 Town Office or found at www.macklin.ca                
 

*To view the Town of Macklin Drinking Water Quality and  
Compliance Report please check out:  

www.macklin.ca/living/services/water_sewer 

 

COMMUNITY EVENTS 

(Always stay tuned as new events are added or dates change) 

June 1   Highschool Graduation 
June 7   Elementary Track & Field 
June 7, 8, 9  Minor Ball Sports Weekend 
June 14  17th Annual Health Foundation Golf 
   Tournament 
June 5   Playschool Registration 
June  17  Ladies Golf Tournament 
June 28  Macklin School Report Card Day 
August 2,3,4  2019 Bunnock Championship 
August 19-23  Macklin Vacation Bible School 
October 25, 26 Haunted House at Macklin Museum 

 

Home Connection 
At a Glance: 

 

Community Events Page 2 

Football Registration Page 4 

 

Rec Vehicles/ATV Reg. Page 4 

 

Denzil Days   Page 5 

 

Pool Schedule  Page 6 

 

Ladies Golf Registration Page 8 

 

Health Found Golf Reg. Page 11 

 

Sports Weekend Sched. Page 11 

Co-op Kids Club  Page 12 

Daily Promise  Page 14 

 Susan Conly  
 

RCMP Report  Page 13 

Playschool Registration Page 15 

Playschool Grad  Page 16 

Library Hours  Page 16 **In case of an Emergency, please call the Town office,  

you will be directed to the 24hrs. on-call contact!  306-753-2256** 
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Local Church Services 
 

Catholic:     Saturday  St. Donatus   5:00pm 
    Macklin   7:00pm   
    Sunday  Denzil   9:00am  
    Macklin        11:00am 

United:     Worship/Sunday School             9:00am 
 

Evesham Anglican/United: Sunday          10:00am 

May 2019 

MADAC Trip-of-the-Month Winners: 

Cudworth Train Trip –  Jaime Germann 

  $75.00 Gift Certificate – Matt Stang 

www.macklinswimmingpool.com 

Alcoholics Anonymous Meetings 

Every Thursday at 8:00pm 

United Church Basement (4901 Telegraph St.) 

                Lab and X-Ray Hours of Operation 
                   Where:  St. Joseph Health Centre
                   When:  June 2019  
   Monday–Friday  8:30am 2:30pm 

Lab Closed  June 24-July 5, 2019 - no lab services                    

SUDOKU 

Provost Diabetic Society 

Open to all interested persons 
Next meeting:  October 9, 2019 at 7:00 pm 

Provost Provincial Building 
Speakers, Discussions, Presentations 

Contact: Dave 306-480-7501 

Grass Clippings and Compost 
It is the responsibility of each property owner to dispose of 
any grass clippings or compost material.  There is an area 
designated for this at the waste transfer station where com-
post materials may be emptied from their bags and deposit-
ed at no charge.  It is not an acceptable practice to place 
compost or grass clippings along the back alley or lane  
adjacent to your property.   

http://www.google.ca/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwj_3LPK3cDeAhVTKH0KHWQsDa8QjRx6BAgBEAU&url=http%3A%2F%2Fricoandmambo.com%2F2013%2F03%2F14%2Fstupid-criminals-an-aa-leader-gets-busted-for-selling-drugs-at-aa-meeting
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 ***SPONSORSHIP OPPORTUNITY *** 

 

Is your company looking for a space to rent for your  
weekly/monthly meetings?   

 

The Macklin & District Communiplex is looking for sponsorship 
(contract rental)  of the  lower meeting room space.   
 

For more information,  please contact  
the Town Office  at 306-753-2256. 

Recreational Vehicles 

It is unlawful to park any camper, boat trailer or any 
other trailer unit on any street or lane in town for a 
period longer than twenty-four (24) hours when con-
nected or disconnected from the towing vehicle.  How-
ever, that in the case of a recreation type vehicle or 
trailer, out of town guest privileges may be granted by 
the Town Administrator for an extended period of time 
not exceeding forty-eight(48) hours.  It is also against 
Town bylaws to park any vehicle on any public park or 
boulevard within Town limits at any time.  Those indi-
viduals having campers and vehicles that will fall under 
the provisions of this bylaw should take the necessary 
steps as no further notice will be given before bylaw 
tickets are issued.  

*NO Warnings will be issued and violations will be 
enforced immediately.   
*Traffic Tickets will be placed on unit in violation! 

Garbage/Recycling Bags 

Please ensure bags are visible when placed 
on street, ensuring they are not hiding  

C
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sk.ca 

Macklin Football Registration 

Wednesday, June 5, 2019 

At the New Football Tower 

6:00 pm – 8:00 pm 
 

$25.00 – Flag Football  

       (Grades 3, 4, 5) 

 

$125.00 – Jr. Tackle Football  

        (Grade 6, 7, 8) 

ATV Vehicles 

The use of All Terrain Vehicles is covered under 
legislation passed by the Province of Saskatche-
wan and violations of this act are enforced by 
the local RCMP.  Persons owning and operating 

any quad, motor bike or other ATV should know what is 
permitted under this piece of legislation.  Please con-
tact any member of the RCMP by calling 753-2171 to 
discuss your rights as a property owner or ATV owner.  
Complaints under the All-Terrain Vehicles Act should be 
directed to the RCMP.  As responsible vehicle owners 
please respect the rights of private property owners 
and members of this community.  Violations may be 
issued for excessive noise, intrusion onto private prop-
erty or any other violation covered under the above 
mentioned legislation.   
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 MACKLIN KINETTE CLUB 

Hey Everyone! 

The sun is shining and wedding season 

is upon us!! You will find us working the 

Gerling/Meier Wedding in later 

June.  Congratulations Megan & Harri-

son!!! 

Provost Kinsmen are having their annual 

Splash and Smash June 14, 15,& 16. You 

will be sure to find us working at this 

event!!  

We would like to 

thank all who 

purchased West 

Jet Raffle Tickets 

in support of 

Nash Bartlette!  

 

The winners are: The West Jet tickets-

Tammy Rank of Sterose, MB.  The Grand 

in your hand -Jade Priest of Gilbert 

Plains, MB.  Congratulations to the  

winners!!   
 

We will be presenting our Community 

Service Bursary at this years Graduation 

to the student that exemplifies volun-

teerism within our community! Thank 

you to the students that applied!  
 

Congratulations to 

the graduating 

class of 2019!! 
 

Happy Father's 

Day to all the 

Amazing 

Dad's!!!!!  
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Command Chief of the Royal Canadian Navy attends Sir Max Aitkin Annual Ceremonial Review 
 

On Saturday May 25th, 2019 I had the honor of attending the Sir Max Aitkin Annual Ceremonial Review. The cadets walked in 

perfect cadence and followed instructions precisely as they were bellowed out by their flight commander. I watched in anticipa-

tion as awards were handed out to the cadets. I admired the thrill and excitement shown by these young adults as they were pre-

sented trophies to honor their accomplishments. The excitement might have been triggered somewhat by the award presenters as 

they definitely were the main attractions of this event. The Reviewing of-

ficer was chief Petty Officer 1st class David Steeves, the command chief of 

the Royal Canadian navy. Assisting him was his wife, chief petty Officer 

2nd class Tina Steeves. It was a great honor to the cadets to be entertained 

with their stories and their experiences in the Royal Canadian navy. 

Mayor  

Patrick Doetzel 
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Connor Cosh a Grade 12 student played in the Football Sask Senior Bowl on Sunday May 26th @ Mosaic Stadi-
um. Only graduating students are eligible for the Senior Bowl,  and the NORTH team tryouts were in Saska-
toon May 11-12. Depending on the style of football your high school plays is the team you tryout for ~ 6 man, 
9 man, or 12 man.   
 Connor has been playing 6 man style football in Macklin since Grade 7 but also has experience playing 12 
man for 3 years with the Lloydminster Red Dogs (Spring football Feb-May). Connor has said that 6 man is a 
harder game to play than 12 and it makes you a more well rounded player. In 6 man and if you mess up some-

thing big is typically going to happen whereas with 12 man if you mess up there’s always someone close by to cover you.     
 Sr Bowl practices were on Friday May 24th and 25th and the big game vs the SOUTH was on Sunday. The North dominated the 
entire game and beat the South 78-14 breaking a scoring record. Only 18 boys made the up the team and some of the other 
towns representing the NORTH were: Wakaw, Hanley, Clavet, Rosthern, Hague, Carrot River, Viscount, and Aberdeen. 
At the Saturday night awards ceremony Connor received the Nomination for top Linebacker of the Sr bowl. (Winner has yet 
to be announced). A quote from a CanAm coach/scout in the stands was “Connor looked really good today. Great position, 
solid tackling, and the interception was a nice exclamation point on his game”. 
 Connor will find out in the next couple of weeks if he had made the roster for the CanAm bowl with will be held in Wakaw 
July 2nd-6th. That again is a 6man style game and is the Canadians vs Americans. 
 A HUGE Thank-You have to be given to the Macklin Jr & Sr football coaches who have guided, trained and coached Connor 
over the years! 
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 Letter from the Chief  

Hello Again Everyone: 
Graduation weekend is coming up!!!  Congratulations to all 
our Grade 12 Students .  All your hard work and studying in 
high school is coming to an end.  Good luck to all of you as 
you start the next exciting chapter of your life!!!  I know the 
next couple of weeks involve a lot of socializing and some 
nights with not a lot of sleep.  Make good choices.  Please 
watch out for each other and always plan a safe ride home. 
I hope you all had a good long weekend!!  This is the week-
end that marks the beginning of the camping season and is 
a good time start preparing for a safe and happy sum-
mer.  Remember to check your camper before you head out 
on your holidays. Check the tire pressures, and make sure 
the lug nuts are tight.  Walk around the unit and make sure 
all the lights are working properly. Go for a drive and make 
sure the brake system on your truck and trailer are both 
working and set properly.  Quick checks like this can pre-
vent a lot of hassle during your holidays. 
 Saskatchewan Wildfire Management still has this area 
listed as extremely dry so until Mother Nature blesses us 
with some much needed rain we are still recommending no 
burning in this area. 

Have a safe grad weekend all!!    
        Pat G Stang, Fire Chief  

Macklin & District Fire Rescue    
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BEA FISHER PROJECT NEARS COMPLETION! 

Watch for Grand Opening information coming soon 

The project addresses accessibility to make delivery of our day program safer and easier for 

the clients. This includes making the main entrance barrier-free enabling clients to enter the 

building easily regardless of mobility. The project also addresses improving accessibility 

and safety in the kitchen and activity area by enlarging the kitchen and changing floor-

covering in the activity room. 

Macklin & District 
Crime Watch Division 

Striving to keep our 
community safe. 

306-753-4001 

Ron Veller, Sherrilynn Piesinger(Bea Fisher Pro-
gram Coordinator, Darcie Pollard (Bea Fischer 

CEO), Charlene Walz-Gette (Credit Union) 
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Item to share for lunch are appreciated. 
Everyone Welcome! 

CEMETERY DONATIONS 

Commemorative Donations 
We wish to express our sincerest thanks to families and friends 
who have generously donated to the Lakeview Cemetery.   
Commemorative Donations can be made at anytime and will be 
put towards the continual beautification of the Cemetery.  
Perpetual Care Donations 
On-going perpetual care donations help with the upkeep of the 
plots where your loved ones rest.   
Please mark name of memorial on Memo line if donating in hon-
or of loved ones.   
Donations are made payable to:   

Lakeview Cemetery-Town of Macklin 
Box 69 

Macklin, SK    S0L 2C0 
 

Income Tax receipts will be mailed out immediately or provided 
on site.  

 BUNNOCK FOOD VENDORS WANTED! 

Are you wanting to be a Food Vendor at 
the Friday Night (August 2nd) Bunnock 

Registration event?   

 

Please notify the Bunnock Committee to 
confirm as some changes are happening. 

306-753-2256. 

 

Trying to sell your 
Bunnock team? Please 

contact the Town Of-
fice306-753-2256 as 

we have many on the 

Wait List. 

LADIES 2 PERSON BEST BALL  

GOLF TOURNAMENT 

 

*Monday, June 17, 2019* 

Registration: 9:00 am        Tee Off 10:30 am 

Macklin Lakeview Golf Course 

$150.00 per Team 

Entry Includes: 

18 holes of Golf, Lunch, Steak Supper, Prizes, 

Hole Prizes & Blind Calcutta 
 
 

Deadline for entering: Friday, June 14, 2019 

Register at: Clubhouse or call 306-753-2175 

 

Burger Hole Sponsored by: 

Delta Co-op Assoc. 

Cosmo’s Contracting 

Clean Harbors 

Macklin Clubhouse/Restaurant/Golf Course  

June hours are as follows: 9:00am – 10:00pm 
 
Upcoming Golf Tournaments: 
 
 

June 14 - Health Foundation Tournament   
June 17 - Ladies Tournament  
 

Monday’s—Wing Night 

Tuesday’s—Ladies Golf Night 

Thursday’s—Men’s Golf Night 

Friday’s—Steak Night 

Sunday’s—Sundae Funday & Couples Golf Night 
 

 
Come enjoy licensed dining and golf! 
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Jamie Palmer 

Rona management would like to congratulate our 
2019 graduating staff members!   

Shayna Baier, Cory Hohmann, Christopher Wiens, 
Conner Cosh and Emma Grodecki 

Congrats to Sask. born and raised 

official Chris Crich 

of Macklin who’s 

13 years of reffing 

in the WHL 

earned him a call 

to officiate at the 

2019 CHL Memo-

rial Cup in Halifax, Nova Scotia.   

Great 

job 

Chris.! 
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 RCMP Macklin Report  

 April 16—May 27, 2019 

 
• RCMP received a complaint of assault.  The complainant requested no further action be 

taken. 

• Police received a report of a break and enter into a rural outbuilding south of Primate.  There are no suspects at this time. 

• There was a report of a suspicious vehicle parked near Macklin School.  Members patrolled but the vehicle was gone on arri-

val. 

• RCMP received a report of a two vehicle collision in Macklin, this matter is still under investigation. 

• Members are investigating a complaint of theft of diesel fuel from a fuel tank in Macklin.   

• Police received a report of an individual breaking into a vehicle and going through the vehicle contents.  Nothing was stolen 

and there are no suspects at this time. 

• RCMP received a complaint of a stolen truck, trailer and skid steer from an oil site north of Macklin.  The truck was later re-

covered in Vegreville, AB.  Members also recovered another truck on scene that had been stolen from Provost as well as a 

licence plate that had been stolen from a vehicle in Macklin.  This matter is still under investigation. 

• Members received a report of a break and enter into a business yard.  This matter is still under investigation.  

• RCMP received a complaint of harassing communications.  Reported for information purposes.   

• RCMP received a report of fraud but there was insufficient evidence to proceed. 

• Police received a complaint of a break and enter into a rural residence north of Macklin.  This matter is still under investiga-

tion.  

• There were four traffic complaints and two false 911 calls. 

• RCMP received two reports of fraud but there was insufficient evidence to proceed. 

• Members received a request to keep the peace at a residence in Primate while an individual attended to retrieve personal 

property. 

• Police received a report of a vehicle collision with a moose on Highway 14 east of Macklin. The driver sustained minor inju-

ries. The deceased animal was removed from the roadway by the Department of Highways. 

• RCMP received a complaint of theft but it was unfounded. 

• Police received a report of an abandoned vehicle on Highway 14 east of Macklin. Members contacted the registered owner 

who agreed to have it moved. 

Macklin RCMP Office  
Open: Monday – Friday  

9:00am – 1:00pm 
(306) 753-2171 

Green Acres Agro Inc 

Denzil, Sask. 

306-358-4918 

Please stop in to welcome Tanner Sieben and Hunter Steinhubel to our team! 

Opening Soon!  Home Decor & More 
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A Daily Promise         by Susan Conly 
 

I am an early morning walker. 

“Why walk so early?” Sometimes the question is asked in wonder; sometimes quite critically; the answer is 

simple--it is the best time of the day. 

When on the farm, as I walked, I often thought of another early morning walker, Grandpa Alex Conly, who 

early one spring morning in 1910 began his walk across the Prairie from Evesham to Battleford, over 100 

miles—no fences, no roads—to register this land for his homestead, SW18-39-26-W3rd, —“This land I’m 

walking on this morning!”  

Many other long-ago fathers walked similar miles in those beginning years, building our province. 

During my many years on the farm, while I walked this old pasture fence-line the eastern sky often glowed 

with the promise of a new day. Grass heavy with dew, robin calling, tentatively, checking who else was awake; 

answer from the pasture fence-post—meadowlark was up, too. In season, crocuses blossoming in profusion, 

little calves over in the shaded hollow beginning to stir, a deer on the hillside watching. Bird songs grew 

louder, the glow in the east brightened, the promise of a new day. Special times one cherishes on the farm. 

Any clear morning-sky of the year, I watched day’s leisurely coming; ‘leisurely’ as though urging us all to slow 

down. 

Sunrise is never hurried.  

I still I enjoy my morning walk—not now in Grandpa Alec’s pasture— but in the Villa Marie Park. Again, this 

Fathers’ Day, you and I will remember with gratitude those fathers walking early, building homesteads. 

I recall a doctor friend once saying that the most important element in organizing your day was “the early 

morning, an unhurried time as you begin your day. Start your day on the run, and you never catch up.” Then 

he went on to say, “more nerves are frayed, more duodena are ulcerated by eating breakfast on the run, than 

by any other factor.” 

Maybe it would be well to remember this, and in spite of all our frantic rushing about, sunrise, clear or 

clouded, ever since the day of creation, comes slowly. Time to remember that yesterday is history. Each new 

sunrise is a clean, fresh opportunity to get on with life. 

The invitation is there with every dawn, every season. The invitation to discard the hurts and defeats of 

yesterday; to cherish the triumphs, to build on achievements. And most of all, the invitation to plan another 

day, quietly, prayerfully. Henry David Thoreau, famous essayist, poet, “An early morning walk is a blessing for 

the day.” 

Sun is now fully up. A whole new day has dawned, full of promise, instinctively I say, “thank you, God, for this 

new day that never was before” --and I saw its creation. 

That’s a good enough reason, I think, to be an early morning walker. 
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Subsidized Housing for Rent 
 

Sask. Housing has rent ready single and double size 
suits available for aged 55 years and older. 
Rent includes laundry, water and sewer, gas, park-
ing, and large common area with fully equipped 
kitchen.                      
   Call Marie at 306-753-8078 

From the Bartlette’s, we would like to express our 
deepest gratitude in all the support that this commu-

nity has offered us over the past several months. It 
will be a long journey but having such a wonderful 

community behind us gives us great hope for the fu-
ture. We want to thank the Nash Bash committee, 

Kinette’s and all the volunteer’s for organizing every-
thing, as well as everyone who donated. Nash still 

has a year of treatments to endure but he is a strong 
boy and will beat this; he is a true superhero.  

Thank you. #NashStrong 
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Hometown Connection Advertising: 
 

          Yearly Business card size ad - Chamber members only       $175.00/year 

Yearly Business card size ad – Non-Chamber member        $250.00/year 

Monthly Business card size ad – open to all     $25.00/month 

Monthly ¼ page ad – open to all      $40.00/month 

Monthly ½ page ad – open to all      $60.00/month 

 Monthly ¾ page ad – open to all      $90.00/month 

 Monthly Full page ad – open to all (limited space)        $120.00/month 
 

Community news is free of charge.  All other Ads are subject to standard rates (noted above) 

Ads and articles must be submitted in print ready form.  There will be a 2 picture limit as well as a 100 word (half page) limit to all articles.  

Deadline for articles or advertising is the 24th of the month.  Payment must be made up front by cheque to “Macklin Chamber of Commerce” 

and dropped off at the Town of Macklin Office or your  

advertisement will not be included in the issue. 
 

If you need a digital advertisement designed for you,  

there will be an extra fee of $25.00. 

We reserve the right to refuse ads and pictures. 
 

Please submit all advertisements and articles to: 

macklinhometownconnection@outlook.com 

Summer holidays are almost here! Starting in July the TD Summer Reading Program will be back with reading and craft 

days. Keep an eye out for the schedule! 

We are looking for new board members for our Library Board. If you are interested please stop by the library or talk to 

one of the library board members. 

We now have movies and series for sale, as well as books! Come check them out!  
Questions?   Call Jennifer 306-753-2933 

Library Hours 
Tuesday: 2:00 – 7:00 

Wednesday: 2:00 – 7:00 
Thursday: 10:00 – 2:00 

Macklin Library Playgroup 
Every Thursday from 10:30—11:30 

For ages 0—6 years 
 

 

MACKLIN LIBRARY 

On May 21 the Care-A-Lot Playschool held their 2019 Graduation. 27 students, including graduates and returning students, 

celebrated by singing songs, reciting poems, receiving certificates or diplomas and eating treats!   

Congratulations to all students!   

mailto:macklinhometownconnection@outlook.com

